
President’s Report October 2022
1. Correspondence
a. From  the VSCHSD requesting permission for sixth period assignments;
b. To the VSCHSD granting permission for sixth period assignments.

2. VSTA Fall Social set for Friday, October 14th
The event will be held at Kasey’s Rooftop in Rockville Centre on Friday, October
14th. Tickets are $10 and can be purchased from yourUnit Leader or at the
door.  New VSTA members are invited to attend at no charge. Hope to see you there!

4. PERB
There is currently an improper practice charge regarding Sign In procedure in the
VSCHSD. The hearing date set for August 16th is being rescheduled by the
Administrative Law Judge. The VSTA is anticipating a date in December.

5. VSTA Newsletter
Have a shout out you want added to the newsletter? Send your good news to

vstanews@gmail.comto be included in the next newsletter.

6. BOE Action on Recently Approved MOA
The recently ratified MOA including 1.5% increase for the 2022-2023 school year
should be reflected in payroll deposits by the end of October.

7. VSTA meets with VSCHSD BOE
VSTA President Noele Villa, Vice-President Ginger Calderaro, Anne Larkin

(MJHS),Holly Lopez (MJHS), Maureen Boyce (Central),Anthony Geremina (S),
Melissa Torregrossa (S), and  Al Daddino (N) attended the BOE meeting on October 11,
2022. Concerns regarding board policy of cell phones in school and class size were
presented.

8. President’s Coffee Hour
The next meeting will be Monday, Oct. 24. Please RSVP to the VSTA office.
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